
St. Michael’s  

Newsletter 
Friday 28th May 

Dear parents,  

  

 I hope this finds you and your families well 

and whatever you have planned for the Whitsun 

break, may it be a happy and a healthy one.  

 

 The first half of the summer term has been 

another fantastic half-term. There are many 

fantastic experiences coming up in the second half

-term of the summer term. We have a climbing 

wall coming to school on Monday 14th June, an 

exciting Geography Fieldtrip on Tuesday 6th July 

and we will be attending a full church, leaving 

service towards the end of the term.  

 

 In Collective worship this week, we have 

looked at the meaning of Pentecost. Children have 

learned the story of Pentecost, when the gift of the 

Holy Spirit was sent to help Jesus, to help his 

people hear the message of the Lord.  

 

Have a brilliant half-term holiday,  

Mr. D. Rogers 

COVID Test Result 

 Please tell the school about a positive test 

result for child where their symptoms 

started on or before Sunday 30th May, or 

 Please tell the school about a positive test 

result for your child where the test date 

was on or before Sunday 30th May and 

you child did not have symptoms.  

 

Please contact the school as soon as possible 

when you receive the result, by emailing: 

enquiry@stmich21.bham.sch.uk  

Face Coverings 

This is a polite reminder to parents to wear a 

face covering when dropping their child off or 

collecting at school. Please also be aware 

parents are only allowed into school by 

invitation until restrictions are lifted, where a 

face covering is mandatory.  

This is for the safety of both children, parents 

and staff. We thank you for your co-operation.  

Advice and support on keeping your child safe 

online can be found at THINK U KNOW.   

Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 7th June—School Opens for Summer 2 

Tuesday 6th July—Geography Field Trip 

Wednesday 21st July—Last Day of Summer 

Term 

Thursday 9th September—School Opens for the 

Autumn Term 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/


Certificate of Achievement 

Reception  Manha is making new friends and trying her best in all 

   her lessons.  

Year 1  Razan is trying really hard to sound and blend   

   unfamiliar  words. 

Year 2  Obi is using amazing vocabulary in his story writing. 

Year 3  Chigozie for writing  a beautiful opening to his journey 

   tale. 

Year 4  Esa for his hard work and excellent understanding in 

   Maths.  

Year 5  Zara for some wonderful learning and sharing especially 

   in science. 

Year 6  Andrei has responded to feedback to improve his work. 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Hot Chocolate Friday is for learner’s who go ‘over and above’ during 

lunchtimes to share a hot drink and a chat together.   

Reception  Manha 

Year 1  Shadiya  

Year 2  Ariyan 

Year 3  Siraaj 

Year 4  Aisha  

Year 5  Zayd  

Year 6  Arturs 

Attendance 

If your child is unwell, you must phone school by 08:45 to report their absence. Please 

contact school on 0121 554 7818.  



St. Michael’s Housepoints 

5,567 6,287 

5,091 5,238 

550 1061 

516 770 

Weekly Housepoints 

Housepoint Totals 


